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First off the bill and it's predecessor 114 are absolutely unconstitutional. 2nd,  

Increased fees and training requirements can create financial barriers, especially for 

lower-income individuals who want to exercise their Second Amendment rights. If the 

permitting process becomes more complex or expensive, it could also harm small 

businesses that rely on firearm sales and training services.   


